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December 30, 2022 

 

 

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO 

PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

(Responses due by January 13, 2023) 

 

and 

 

NOTICE SPECIFYING THE DATE BY WHICH THE COMMISSION WILL ACT ON 

THE PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

(By February 1, 2023) 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista 

Utilities 

In the Matter of the Electric Service Reliability Reporting Plan of Avista Corporation 

d/b/a Avista Utilities 

Dockets UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-210854 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On December 30, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Petition for Reconsideration and Notice Specifying 

the Date by Which the Commission will Act on the Petition for Reconsideration (Notice). It has 

come to the Commission’s attention that in the third paragraph, the Notice incorrectly states the 

date by which responses are due as June 4, 2021. Elsewhere in the Notice the date is listed 

correctly as January 13, 2023. This notice serves to correct that error and clarify that the correct 

date by which parties must submit responses to the Public Counsel Unit of the Washington State 

Attorney General’s Office’s Petition for Reconsideration of Order 10/04 is 5 p.m. January 13, 

2023. 

 

 

 

/s/  

ANDREW J. O’CONNELL 

Administrative Law Judge 


